Mayor of Providence

David N. Cicilline

December 18, 2009

Honorable Members

Providence City Council

City Hall ‘

Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Honorable Members:
Pursuant to Sections 302(b) and 1011 of the Providence Home Rule Charter of
1980, as amended, I am this day re-appointing Mr. Steven M. Nappa of 21 Barnes Street,

Providence, Rhode Island 02906, to the Building Board of Review for a term to expire in
January 2015, and respectfully submit the same for your approval.

Sincerely,
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David N. Cicilline
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Steven M Nappa
21 Barnes Stragt
Brovidence, RI 02906
401.447.8681
steve@nappacm.com

December 21, 2009

To Whom It May Concern;

I am writing to let you know of my continued interest to serve as Chalrman of _The Building Board of Review
for the City of Providence. After six years with The City of Pravidence's Building Board of Review, I am ready
for new chalienges that the City faces.

I am a graduate of Providence College and a business owner in the City with over twenly years @5 4

commercial bulider, My company works on renovations throughout the Downclty business district s well as

other areas of our city. As President of Nappa Building Corp. from 1990-2009 T succassfully managed

restorations of some magnificent city structures and played a part in rehabilitating our nelghborhoods. 1 am

a founding member of the Rhode Isiand Chapter US Green Bullders assoclation and most recently have

created Nappa Construction Management and Chasebrook Bullders companies to-provide focused attention in
-the management of construction projects while separating the fabor arm of the construction business.

As a member of the Mayor's Ad Hoc¢ committee for permitting and City of Providence resident I take pride

halwing to-make our city great, 1 appreciate your time in considering my request,

Sincerely,

Steven M Nappa
Enclosure



